
2008 NEDC/DERA Grant 

 

In 2008, following a competitive process, DEEP received a National DERA award to retrofit its fleet of 

maintenance equipment and some air compressors used on Connecticut Department of Transportation (CT DOT) 

construction sites with aftermarket emission control technologies.   

The DEEP retrofits were completed in the fall of 2009.   

The air compressor project was not carried out due to cost-related issues for emission control technology for the 

air compressors, but subsequent amendments to the funding award allowed CT DOT to install aftermarket 

emission controls on some of its maintenance trucks with funds from the grant.  This was completed in December 

of 2010. 

 

 

 


